
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Kellie FiedorekKFiedorek@adflegal.org
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/11/2015 4:11:24 PM

Subject: Re: new resources

Thanks, Kellie.  Still working through the issue on our end,  but will certainly reach out with any 
questions.

Thanks again for all the help on this.

DMG


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 11, 2015, at 3:57 PM, Kellie Fiedorek <KFiedorek@adflegal.org> wrote:


Just saw the news w/r/t the results of the investigation.  Let us know if you’d like to chat—we have some 
additional information that might be very helpful to y’all as well.  Feel free to give us a call at 202-905-6197.
 
Best,
Kellie
 
From: Glaccum, David [mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 6:56 PM
 
To: Kellie Fiedorek
 
Cc: Baker, Josh
 
Subject: Re: new resources
 
Thanks, Kellie.  We will take a look and let you know if we have any follow up.
 
Have a pleasant evening.
 
DMG
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 9, 2015, at 6:26 PM, Kellie Fiedorek <KFiedorek@adflegal.org> wrote:

Thought the attached might be helpful—feel free to call if you’d like to chat about 
either. 

 

<logo82d91e>  

Kellie Fiedorek
 
Legal Counsel
 
202-393-8690 (Office)
 
202-888-7633 (Direct Dial)
 
202-347-3622 (Fax)
 
KFiedorek@ADFlegal.org
ADFlegal.org
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This e-mail message from Alliance Defending Freedom and any accompanying documents or embedded messages is 
intended for the named recipients only. Because Alliance Defending Freedom is a legal entity engaged in the practice of law, 
this communication contains information, which may include metadata, that is confidential, privileged, attorney work product, 
or otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, are not a named 
recipient, or are not the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to a named recipient, be advised that any 
review, disclosure, use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and permanently delete the message. 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL - ATTORNEY-CLIENT COMMUNICATION/ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT.

 

<2015 09 08 Medicaid Defunding Memo-FINAL.PDF>

<2015 09 09 - Planned Parenthood Summary of Sex Abuse .pdf>
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